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Date​: November 29, 2022
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #16

Dear Council,

As we are approaching finals season I want to wish everyone the best of luck in their upcoming
examinations. My time spent in the last couple weeks has been predominantly spent in
preparation and participation in the Board Reputation and Public Affairs Committee (BRPAC)
meeting, as well as preparation for the governance committee meeting on November 30. I also
had the opportunity to meet with a number of people

Board Reputation and Public Affairs (BRPAC)

We had a very informative meeting at BRPAC on Friday November 25th. Following an
in-camera discussion we were briefed by VP External Elan MacDonald on emerging issues and
opportunities as they relate to the University of Alberta’s strategic priorities. We were also
briefed on the Community Engagement Consultation plan from Alexis Ksiazkiewicz AVP
Government and Community Relations. Following this we were also briefed on Chancellor
Peggy Garrity’s engagement since the BRPAC meeting.

Most of this meeting's substance did occur in the closed session and thus I do not have any
further updates then what I have provided you with above.
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